TRANSLATION.

We beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 12th
November respecting the clasgification survey of the yacht YELLENI®

and we note that you intend continuing this survey in a port at

which one of the Surveyors of Lloyd's Register is stationeds. We

shortly expect a communication from you and we will submit the
contents of your letter to our Head Office.

We take the liberty, however, to point out to you that it
would be advantageous to you if you had the survey carried out at
Marseilles as your vessel is at present lying at lonaco. The
Society has two Surveyors at Marseilles and consequently the survey
of your vessel would not cause any travelling expenses. Besides,
if arrangements were made before hand with our Surveyors at that
port with a view to carrying out the survey, there would also be

for you a saving of time.




